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Stateside Communications
12015 E 461h Avenue, Suite #415
Denver, Colorado 80237 0^►̂
303-551-8224

April 5, 2010

Public Utility Commission of Texas
1701 N. Congress Avenue
P.O. Box 13326
Austin, Texas 78711-3326

ATTN: Central Records

RE: Project #30238 & (30:240

Dear Commission,

With humility and respect, I am submitting this letter after the December deadline
and ask for your forgiveness in this tardiness.

Jilapuhn Inc. d/b/a VI Telco had no employees in Texas for the year ending 2009,
and currently has no employees in Texas. We are operating out of the Denver Metro area in
Colorado where we do have employees. Therefore, we are requesting a waiver of reporting
requirements. We will continue to report as required and do our best to report in a timely
manner. Once again please forgive us this late report and accept our apology for this late
correspondence.

Sin ely,

Ang re
D i rector

IrI fi
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